
Dear Community Partner:

The largest and most prestigious teacher recognition event in the Plano 
Independent School District is the Teacher of the Year Gala. More than 1,100 
parents, teachers and community members support the district as we honor 
and celebrate our outstanding teachers. It is at this annual event that we 
announce the Plano ISD Elementary and Secondary Teachers of the Year. 

We invite you to play an important role in our celebration on May 17, 2018, at 
Plano Event Center. We are seeking your support with your presence or a 
donation to this special event celebrating Plano ISD’s very best teachers. 
Because of community partners like you, last year we were able to generously 
reward more than 70 top teachers. 

Enclosed is a contract that will enable you to submit your donation. We ask 
that you return the signed form by April 12, 2018. We appreciate your 
generosity and thank you for your help in honoring our teachers in a 
meaningful way. Your gift will be recognized in our gala program and in district 
publications. Quality education is one of the major assets of our community, 
and we hope that you will join with us in recognizing the outstanding teachers 
who make such a difference in the lives of our students. 

Sincerely yours,

Dr. Brian T. Binggeli
Superintendent of Schools

Karla Oliver
Assistant Superintendent for Government, 
Community and Planning Initiatives 
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